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Our purpose is to glorify God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, by sharing Jesus, as Savior and 
Lord, and helping people trust Him through WORSHIP, CHRISTIAN EDUCATION, OUTREACH, 
FELLOWSHIP, and SERVICE TO OTHERS.                                                 
                                                         HOLY COMMUNION SUNDAY 
ORDER OF THE SERVCE                8th Sunday After Pentecost                        August 7,2011 

                                                    
GATHERING IN JESUS NAME                              

PRELUDE:                                      “Summer Meditation”“Summer Meditation”“Summer Meditation”“Summer Meditation”                                P.I. Tchaikovsky 
                                      
                                          WELCOME VISITORS & GREETINGS 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:                   (See Bulletin Inserts) & Ritual of Registration.  
                           Please sign the attendance register and pass it to other people in the pew with you.        
 

SHARING COMMON CONCERNS 
WE PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENT PRAYER, PREPARING OUR HEARTS FOR 

WORSHIPING GOD.  Use this time to make yourself available to God and His Word. 
 
LIGHTING OF THE CANDLES - Welcoming Jesus, The Light Of The World. 
 
PRAYER/PRAISE REQUESTS - Write on pew card and place in offering plate to be put in the bulletin. 
*PRAYER OF PRAISE AND ADORATION 
*THE LORD’S PRAYER (IN UNISON) 

 

OFFERING PRAISE TO GOD                                                                                                                 
*CALL TO WORSHIP: (Ephesians 4) 
Leader: With patience and love, we come as one family. 
People: We are one body of Christ, united in God. 
Leader:  Act with patience, humility, and gentleness. 
People: We will embrace one another in love and grace. 
Leader: We are God’s children, parts of Christ’s purpose.  
People: Joined together with Christ, we will build a world of love. 
 
*HYMNS:                                         “To God be the Glory”“To God be the Glory”“To God be the Glory”“To God be the Glory”                                                No. 66   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                        “I Love You, “I Love You, “I Love You, “I Love You, Lord”Lord”Lord”Lord”                                                                                                                                                                                                    No. 80 
 

THE APOLTLES CREED (IN UNISON)                                                    No.716 & on Screen 
GLORIA PATRI (IN UNISON)                                                                         No.622 & on Screen                                                 

Call to Confession: God of unity and peace, bind us together as we come now to 
worship. Strengthen the ties that make us your family. Grant us the grace to recognize 
our gifts and our place in this body .Guide us to hear your calling as you speak to our 
lives. Dwell in our very hearts that we may serve in humility—braided with strength and 
gentleness, intertwined with passion. Build us up in love, that we may grow in our 
knowledge and our love of you. Speak your truth to our lives, that we may lead lives 
worthy of your calling. 
 
Prayer of Confession:  (In Silence) O God of love and grace, place within each of us a 
spirit of hope and community. Have mercy upon us when we speak without love or act 
without humility. Cleanse us with the living water of your grace. Create in us willing 
hearts to live in patience and gentleness. Raise us up to be your children, growing 
toward maturity in faith and love. Strengthen this church, that we may be a model of 
ministry and unity for all the world to see. In Christ’s name, we pray. Amen 
 
Words of Assurance: Know, dear friends that we are knit together by the very bonds of 
Christ’s love for us. As the living water, Christ washes us clean and makes us a new 
creation. As our bread of life, Christ nurtures and sustains us. Because we believe, we 
need never hunger or thirst for mercy. Forgiveness is ours, both now and forevermore. 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE LORD’S SUPPER 
 
 COMMUNION MUSIC:                         “Age to Age”“Age to Age”“Age to Age”“Age to Age”    
                            

                                            EXPRESSING THANKS TO GOD 
OFFERTORY SENTENCE: Bring now your gifts, given to us by the grace of God, through 
these gifts, may we grow in the knowledge of Christ and be strengthened in the unity of 
faith. 
   

OFFERTORY MUSIC:                         “The Old Rugged Cross” “The Old Rugged Cross” “The Old Rugged Cross” “The Old Rugged Cross”                           Ed Whittenberg           
                                                                                                                                                               
*THE DOXOLOGY (No. 625) and PRESENTATION OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERING                            
CHILDREN’S TIME:                                                                                                Mary Jo Bryan           

                                                      HEARING GOD’S WORD 
SCRIPTURE LESSON::::                                                                                                                        Romans 7:21Romans 7:21Romans 7:21Romans 7:21----    25252525                                                                                                                                                                                                                            NIV                                  
       
MESSAGE:                                  Waging War AWaging War AWaging War AWaging War Against The Migainst The Migainst The Migainst The Mindndndnd        Pastor Jonathan Watson  

 
*INVITATION HYMN:                              “I Surrender All”“I Surrender All”“I Surrender All”“I Surrender All”                                    No.366 vs. 1,4                      

WE GO FORTH SERVING GOD 
*BENEDICTION – (Blessing) 
*TAKING THE LIGHT INTO THE WORLD   
*PASSING THE BLESSING 

*POSTLUDE:                                   Onward, Christian SoldiersOnward, Christian SoldiersOnward, Christian SoldiersOnward, Christian Soldiers                                                                                        Arthur Sullivan 
 
*PLEASE STAND WHERE THIS MARK APPEARS, IF ABLE. We have childcare available for Infants 
up to age 4 during the service. Nursery Attendant- Ms. Jo Proctor                                                                            

https://www.cmd2pdf.com


Our Prayer List:  We leave names on for four weeks at a time.  If a name has been removed 
and you wish to add them back on, please feel free to contact the office or fill out a pew card and 

place it in the offering plate. *Please remember to write your prayer request on a card 
and place it in the offering plate.*                                                                                                                     
 
                                                                                                                  

Long term prayer list: 
 
Chris Lyle (Iraq) 
Claire McCandlish 
(Granddaughter of Donna 
McCandlish Callison) 

Margie Seeman 
Jackie (salvation)  
Kim Nixon (radiation) 
Debbie Hatfield (Maniers) 
Doc McArthur 
Phillip Sugg 
Lori Farnsworth & Mitchell 
Clemons (sister and nephew 
of Theresa Bell) 
Sharon Zieman 
Janice Simpson (cancer) 
Emily Bartlett (thyroid 
cancer) 
Brody Laanisto & Family 
Robert Williams- Son-In-Law 
to LD and Theresa Bell 
(Cancer, Brain Tumor  
growing again. Starting New 
Treatments through St. 
Thomas-Not doing well)  

Dolly Janado (terminal 
cancer) 

Michael Haywood (College 
in Germany) 

Teresa Honeycutt (Cancer) 
Noreta Bowers-Cancer 
treatment. 
Scott Thomas-MS 
Andrea Barns 
Lois Allemore-Lung Cancer 
Tammy Boyles 
Taylor Boyles 
Robert Boyles 
Jimmy Jones-Failing 
Health 
Darlene Ervin-Cancer 
Again 

Kathy Chance 
Dale Wachter 
 
7/10 
Hattie Allemore-(Steve’s 
Mom) fell & broke femur, 
had surgery and is in rehab. 
Nancy Orr- Prayers-Friend 
of Sheila Geary-Pancreatic 
Cancer 
James Williams-Friend of 
Jeremy & Amy Murphy-Just 
found out he has spinal 
Cancer. 
M.D.O Program-Prayers for 
this year’s Fall Registration 
and school year. 
The Family of Pearl 
Crockett-She passed away 
Betty Bryan-Mike Bryan’s 
Mom 
Family of Jerry McDaniels-
(Friend of Mary Jo Bryan) 
 
7/17 
Neil Scott-Stomach 
Cancer-(Friend of Mary Jo 
Bryan) 
Carmen Lluveras-
Heart/Lung Transplant list at 
Cleveland Clinic 
Vi Eubank Family-Aunt to 
Theresa Bell 
Family of Patty Andrade-
Daughter of co-worker of 
Amy Murphy-Died last 
Monday 
John Boyett-Severe 2nd 
degree burns on right arm 
(friend of Amy Murphy) 

Jaclyn Francescon 
Wisdom teeth taken out on 
Friday. Prayers for healing. 
David Seeman  
Wisdom teeth taken out on 
Friday. Prayers for healing. 
Jennie Riggs-Bone Cancer 
(Galen Riggs Aunt) 
 
7/24 
Elizabeth Guin-Looking for 
a full-time teaching position 
Dr.Glen Van Loon-Multiple 
traumas-(Horse accident &  
pneumonia.) 
 
7/31 
Sandra Swafford-Chemo 
treatments- (sister of Pete 
Mosley) 
Beverly Clark-Broken 
Bone-(Friend of Mary Jo 
Bryan) 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 
         
 

         
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Romans 7:21-25 
21 So I find this law at work: When I want to do good, evil is right there with me. 22 
For in my inner being I delight in God’s law; 23 but I see another law at work in 
the members of my body, waging war against the law of my mind and making 
me a prisoner of the law of sin at work within my members. 24 What a wretched 
man I am! Who will rescue me from this body of death? 25 Thanks be to God, 
through Jesus Christ our Lord! So then, I myself in my mind am a slave to God’s 
law, but in my sinful nature a slave to the law of sin.  
 
 
 
LEADER: THE WORD OF GOD, FOR THE PEOPLE OF GOD 
PEOPLE: THANKS BE TO GOD 
 
 
 
                                       

                                                   

                                                            
Week of August 7, 2011 

  TODAY                         9:00am   Worship/Holy Communion 
                                      10:15am   Sunday School 
                                      11:30am   Contemporary Worship Service 
 MONDAY                       1:00pm   Quilting Group 
                                        6:00pm   Aerobics                                                                   
TUESDAY                       6:30pm   Band Practice                                                          
WEDNESDAY               11:00am   Retiree’s Outing 
                                        6:30pm   Wednesday Night Service                
THURSDAY                    7:30am    Men at Prayer 
                                        6:30pm   Aerobics 
FRIDAY                           6:00pm   Choir Practice  
NEXT SUNDAY              9:00am    Worship 
                                       11:30am   Contemporary Worship Service 
                                         6:00pm   Session Meeting 
                                         
 
                                                         
 



                                                     
 HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAYS TO: Jordan Mooneyham & Meg Clemons 

Coates on the 7th; Marietta Cotton on the 8th, Chad Windrow on the 12th.  
 

                                          
 HAPPY AUGUST ANNIVERSARY TO: James & Lori Foutch on the 12th. 

              
 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Last Sunday Attendance 

9:00am Morning Worship-112     

11:30am Contemporary Worship-17 

Sunday School Attendance: 10:15 am-5th Sunday-No Sunday School 

 

                                                           DUTY ELDER 

Duty Elder for this week:    Mike Bryan 

Duty Elder for next week:   Louise Russell 

 

                                                               

 

UPCOMING/ONGOING EVENTS FOR 

JENKINS YOUTH   
                                                         

   On behalf of all the youth, we would like to say thank you for all of your support and 
prayers this summer. Our major summer activities are done and it has been a fantastic 

summer. Thank you Jenkins!!! 
 
 

*************************************************************************     
 

Sunday School Workshop 
 

Teachers, substitutes, and any others interested in our Sunday School program are 
invited to attend a Sunday School Workshop on Saturday, August 20, at 10 a.m., here at 
Jenkins. 
 Please join us for this time of learning, teaching, sharing, worshipping and praying 
together as we help our teachers grow the Jenkins family in God’s Word. 

 

 

 
 

NEW MEMBERS CLASS 
The pastor is starting a New Members Class, Starting Today this Sunday,  

Please meet in the Pastor’s office if you are interested. 
 

                                    
 

NEW MID-WEEK MINISTRY STARTING IN SEPTEMBER!! 
 

Make plans to join us next month as we begin our new Wednesday night ministry 
with something for everyone! Plans are to begin mid-September- a specific start 
date will be announced in the near future. Whether you're 8 or 80 we have a place 
for you at Jenkins on Wednesday nights. In addition to a tasty meal, children will 
enjoy a structured, but fun program as they participate in various activities, Bible 

study and worship. Adults can also participate whether it be through 
volunteering, relaxing with the "Coffee & Conversation" group after dinner, or 

attending Bible study. 
 

We'll be sending out information to the community later, but in the meantime 
invite your friends, neighbors and loved ones to begin this new journey with us. 
They (and you) will reap the benefits of Christian fellowship and build a strong 
foundation of faith to last a lifetime. Be on the lookout for more details and 

registration info soon! 
 

 

                                                            
CARNIVAL FOR KIDS - SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1st 

 

Only EIGHT weeks to go!! Make plans to join us as we raise funds to support   
Outreach programs.  
                            We have 20+ activities planned for kids and adults. 
Visit D.'s Delight for tasty BBQ, ribs and other treats.  
Visit our Rock Star makeover booth complete with neon hair extensions, glitter 
"tattoos," glam eyes and more!  
Stop by BubbleL and, or maybe show your speed at the Pony Race Obstacle 
Course.  
The Volunteer list is out if you have a favorite spot you'd like to be at this year...  
Whether it be through volunteering, sponsoring or donating items we appreciate your 
assistance very much! 

https://www.cmd2pdf.com
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THE JENKINS JOURNEY 

Call Sunday: Prayer & Discernment for Midweek Ministry 

Last Sunday twenty or more interested individuals showed up for our evening meeting, and the presence of the Lord was 
truly in the middle of everything that took place.  I am happy to announce we have a Midweek Ministry Leadership Team 
in place, and they have already begun working toward having everything ready to go this fall.  Please be in prayer for this 
team, and for how you may become involved, giving of your own gifts and abilities during midweek this fall and spring. 

Midweek ministry will consist of two twelve-week semesters. Having fall and spring semesters allows for full enjoyment, 
but provides a Christmas break and spring/summer break that protects everyone from burn-out.  It is our hope that many 
of you will choose to get involved with Midweek ministry.  Most ministry positions are for both semesters, and most are 
only 25 to 40 minute time commitments. 

Midweek provides ministry for everyone.  We want to provide Wednesday night bible study for adults who enjoy worship 
and study, but we also hope to add another opportunity after supper called “Conversation and Coffee”, for those who 
would like to continue visiting and enjoying fellowship in a relaxed atmosphere.  

The four parts of the midweek evening are bible study, activities, dinner hour, and worship. Please allow me to share with 
you the areas of need for the midweek ministry. 

• We need bible study teachers from senior high to nursery. (25 minute time commitment)  
• We need activities leaders from senior high to nursery. (25 minute time commitment)   
• We need worship leaders from senior high to nursery. (25 minute time commitment)  
• We need a set-up team to come in on Tuesday night and set up tables. (Estimate 30 minutes) 
• We need a décor team to come in on Wednesday to decorate the meal area. (Estimate 45 minutes) 
• We need a prep team to set the tables for dinner. (Estimate 40 minutes) 
• We need table parents for each table for relationships and leadership (40 minutes) 
• We need a cooking team. (Estimate 2 to 3 hours) 
• We need a clean-up team for after meal clean-up (estimate 1 hour) 
• We need a tear down team to clean gym. (Estimate 40 minutes) 
• We need three people to be Care Coaches to handle discipline (25 minutes) 

These are the needs of midweek ministry. Every opportunity is one that offers time to be together with others to 
accomplish a need.  It becomes a time to build new relationships or strengthen old ones.  This ministry may seem too big 
for one person, but together we can create something special for the entire church. 

Please make your involvement in midweek ministry a matter of prayer.  A few weeks from now we will plan a “Call 
Sunday”. The Sunday prior to “Call Sunday” a ministry sign-up flyer will be in your bulletin.  We will explain how we would 
like for you to discern through prayer where you could see yourself participating in midweek ministry. Then, on “Call 
Sunday” the same flyer will be in your bulletin again, and we will ask you to put your name beside the area where you 
would be willing to serve.  Then we will ask you to bring your sign-up flyer and lay it on the communion table during 
worship.  I am sharing this with you now to give you as much time as possible to pray and discern where you could help 
best.  Thank you for your consideration in this ministry matter. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Watson, Pastor 

https://www.cmd2pdf.com


NEW MID-WEEK MINISTRY STARTING IN SEPTEMBER!! 
 

Make plans to join us next month as we begin our new Wednesday night ministry with something for everyone!  Plans are 
to begin mid-September- a specific start date will be announced in the near future.  Whether you're 8 or 80 we have a 

place for you at Jenkins on Wednesday nights.  In addition to a tasty meal, children will enjoy a structured, but fun 
program as they participate in various activities, Bible study and worship.  Adults can also participate whether it be 
through volunteering, relaxing with the "Coffee & Conversation" group after dinner, or attending adult Bible study. 

 
We'll be sending out information to the community later, but in the meantime invite your friends, neighbors and loved ones 

to begin this new journey with us. They (and you) will reap the benefits of  Christian fellowship and build a strong 
foundation of faith to last a lifetime.  Be on the lookout for more details and registration info soon! 

 

Youth Events 

We have a lot of great things coming up in the next several weeks. Please let Patrick know if you have any questions 
about our events! Rafting Trip – August 3-4  

 

Sunday School News 
 

The new Christian Education year here at Jenkins is off to a great start.  We now have 10 Sunday School classes, four for 
youth and children and six for adults, meeting each Sunday at 10:15 a.m. 
 
New college/young adult class  
This class is led by Ximena Lindsey.  If you are out of high school, and looking for a class with other young adults in their 
twenties and late teens, this one is for you.  If you have any questions, Ximena will be glad to share more information.   
 
Our adult classes, teachers, and current studies: 
Library class (Julie Lucks) is reading “God Promises, God Delivers”. 
New Beginnings I (Lisa Rippy) is doing a study on Fruit of the Spirit. 
New Beginnings II (Ted Hatfield) is studying 1 John. 
Sanctuary class (Allan Stout) is studying the Gospel of John. 
Unity class (Sonya Haywood) is covering a variety of topics suggested by class members. 
 
Sunday School Workshop 
Teachers, substitutes, and any others interested in our Sunday School program are invited to attend a Sunday School 
Workshop on Saturday, August 20, at 10 a.m., here at Jenkins.  Please join us for this time of learning, teaching, sharing, 
worshipping and praying together as we help our teachers grow the Jenkins family in God’s Word. 
 

 

When you get this newsletter, Sam & Nolan Hatfield along with 8 others will be in Popayan, Colombia, S.A. working at a 

church there helping add on much needed Sunday School rooms. Please pray for the group and the exciting work in 

Popayan. The trip is from July 26-August 6. 

 

 

A Note from the Treasurer: 
 
The Finance Committee will be meeting shortly, to write the 2012 budget. If any committee chairperson wants to make a 

request, please write it up and leave in the mailbox for either Charlie Thomas or Diane Riggs. 

 RE: the offerings. 

Our current budget is $5,595.00 per week. 

We are averaging $3,891.00 per week. 

We are being very careful as to what we spend, but some expenses go on anyway. 

Please consider what you wish the church to do...... 

  



We are trying to update the newsletter mailing list.  Please let us know of address changes or delivery 
preferences.  You can receive the newsletter by mail, via e
office  at 776-2339. 

Please be respectful of others’ things!  Our rooms and offices have supplies and equipment in them to serve the needs of 

those who use them. When you feel a need to move and use something from another room, please return it to its proper 

place. 

Our A/C costs have skyrocketed this year. P

all fire doors too when you leave the building.

 

HAPPY  AUGUST ANNIVERSARIES TO:

Cindy and Dan Noel on the 2nd; Tom and Joan Moores on the 6th; James and Lori Foutch on the 12th

Jackie Fuqua on the 20th; Bobbye and Jack Vaughan and  Jim and Beverly Hooper on the 23rd; Chip and Kathy Duncan on the 25th;

Teresa Justis on the 27th; Roger and Sonya Haywood on the 28

 

HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAYS TO:

Becky Leonard on the 1st; Hannah Miles on the 2nd;  Charles Medlen Sr. and  Amy (Bryan) Murphy on the 6th; Meg Clemons Coates on the 7th; 

Chad Windrow on the 12th;   Theresa Bell on the 15th

Rippy on the 18th;   Diana Stout on the 19th; Steve Dornan on the 20th; Ted Hatfield on the 21

Susan Groce,  Jeff Cammuse and  Travis Trammell on the 24

Andrew Dornan, Harvey Naron, & Jeffrey Seeman on the 31st.

NOLENSVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY   
Ms. Karen’s Story Time for Preschoolers starts back up on Wednesday, August 24 at 

 

  THE JENKINS QUILTING CLUB                    

On July 25
th

 the quilting club went on a field trip to a quiet shop in Chapel Hill, TN. called 

‘Silver Threads and Golden Needles’

lunch there as they are able to prepare food since the shop is in

We meet every Monda

hall from the MDO Nursery.  

OUTREACH NEWS:  We're currently gathering school supplies for our back to school back pac

working on Carnival For Kids (Sat. Oct. 1st.) 

for the silent auction; we appreciate you! 

can be placed in the plastic bin in the gym. 

areas at this year's event, so be on the lookout for that.

Sponsors enable us to have the event, so if you know someone who might be interested in sp

pony rides, etc. please let us know.  Sponsorships start at only $100. 

committee member for more information. 

Please make note: e-mail addresses 

jenkinspastor@gmail.com,  jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com
jenkinsmdo@yahoo.com, jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com               Newsletter articles: samsuddarth
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  
 
RETIREES’ OUTING - 2nd Wednesday – Meet at
Everyone is always welcome to attend!                                                                                                                             
MEN’S FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST: 3rd Saturday 
welcome. 
 

update the newsletter mailing list.  Please let us know of address changes or delivery 
preferences.  You can receive the newsletter by mail, via e-mail or view it on the web site. 

things!  Our rooms and offices have supplies and equipment in them to serve the needs of 

those who use them. When you feel a need to move and use something from another room, please return it to its proper 

Our A/C costs have skyrocketed this year. Please be sure not to leave A/C running when the building is not in use.  Close 

all fire doors too when you leave the building. 

ANNIVERSARIES TO: 

Cindy and Dan Noel on the 2nd; Tom and Joan Moores on the 6th; James and Lori Foutch on the 12th; Tommy & Vicki Marcrum on the 14

Jackie Fuqua on the 20th; Bobbye and Jack Vaughan and  Jim and Beverly Hooper on the 23rd; Chip and Kathy Duncan on the 25th;

Teresa Justis on the 27th; Roger and Sonya Haywood on the 28th and  Charles and Beverly Medlen on the 30th. Don & Betty Vincent on the 31

BIRTHDAYS TO:   

; Hannah Miles on the 2nd;  Charles Medlen Sr. and  Amy (Bryan) Murphy on the 6th; Meg Clemons Coates on the 7th; 
th; Matthew Wilker,  Diane Riggs and  Tyler Helton on the 16th; Brenda Levin on the 17th; Anna 

; Steve Dornan on the 20th; Ted Hatfield on the 21st; Tyler Harris on the 22nd; Larry Gar

Susan Groce,  Jeff Cammuse and  Travis Trammell on the 24th; Kayla Sparkman on the 25th;  Jeremy Murphy on the 30th; Miranda Rose on the 30

Andrew Dornan, Harvey Naron, & Jeffrey Seeman on the 31st. 

 

NOLENSVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY    
Ms. Karen’s Story Time for Preschoolers starts back up on Wednesday, August 24 at 

THE JENKINS QUILTING CLUB                     

the quilting club went on a field trip to a quiet shop in Chapel Hill, TN. called 

and Golden Needles’. We had a great time, learned a lot, we even ate our 

lunch there as they are able to prepare food since the shop is in

every Monday, 1:00 P.M. till 3:00 p.m. the Christian Education building across the 

hall from the MDO Nursery.   

We're currently gathering school supplies for our back to school back pac

working on Carnival For Kids (Sat. Oct. 1st.)  Thanks to those who have contributed monetary donations or items 

for the silent auction; we appreciate you!  Checks may be put in the offering plate and marked "Carnival" 

aced in the plastic bin in the gym.  We'll have another flier out next month detailing all the new and fun 

areas at this year's event, so be on the lookout for that. 

Sponsors enable us to have the event, so if you know someone who might be interested in sp

Sponsorships start at only $100.  See Sonya Haywood or any Outreach 

committee member for more information.  Thanks! 

jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com,  jenkinscpcyouth@gmail.com,  jenkinsmusic@united.net
, jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com               Newsletter articles: samsuddarth

Meet at Jenkins at 11:00 a.m. Contact 776- 5450 if you have any questions!     
                                                                                                                             
3rd Saturday at 7:00 a.m. All men in the congregation and community are always 

update the newsletter mailing list.  Please let us know of address changes or delivery 
. Contact the church 

things!  Our rooms and offices have supplies and equipment in them to serve the needs of 

those who use them. When you feel a need to move and use something from another room, please return it to its proper 

lease be sure not to leave A/C running when the building is not in use.  Close 

; Tommy & Vicki Marcrum on the 14th; Ed and 

Jackie Fuqua on the 20th; Bobbye and Jack Vaughan and  Jim and Beverly Hooper on the 23rd; Chip and Kathy Duncan on the 25th; Lewis and 

Don & Betty Vincent on the 31st. 

; Hannah Miles on the 2nd;  Charles Medlen Sr. and  Amy (Bryan) Murphy on the 6th; Meg Clemons Coates on the 7th; 

; Matthew Wilker,  Diane Riggs and  Tyler Helton on the 16th; Brenda Levin on the 17th; Anna 

; Tyler Harris on the 22nd; Larry Gardner on the 23rd;   

Jeremy Murphy on the 30th; Miranda Rose on the 30th; 

Ms. Karen’s Story Time for Preschoolers starts back up on Wednesday, August 24 at 10:30 a.m.  

the quilting club went on a field trip to a quiet shop in Chapel Hill, TN. called 

. We had a great time, learned a lot, we even ate our 

lunch there as they are able to prepare food since the shop is in a former home.              

the Christian Education building across the 

We're currently gathering school supplies for our back to school back pack distribution, and 

Thanks to those who have contributed monetary donations or items 

Checks may be put in the offering plate and marked "Carnival" -- items 

We'll have another flier out next month detailing all the new and fun 

Sponsors enable us to have the event, so if you know someone who might be interested in sponsoring a game, 

See Sonya Haywood or any Outreach 

jenkinsmusic@united.net,                                             
, jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com               Newsletter articles: samsuddarthjr@bellsouth.net

5450 if you have any questions!     
                                                                                                                                

7:00 a.m. All men in the congregation and community are always 
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~~ Traditional ~WORSHIP SERVICE~~ 9:00 A.M.                                                                                                                                                                  

~~SUNDAY SCHOOL~~ 10:15 A.M.                                                                                                                                                            

~~Contemporary ~WORSHIP SERVICE~~11:30am                                                                                                                                                                                                            

COMMUNION 1ST SUNDAY OF EACH MONTH                                                                                                                                                      

HOPE TO SEE YOU HERE!    

Phone (615) 776-2339                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Fax      (615) 776-3520                                                                                                                                                                             

www.jenkinscp.org 

RETURN ADDRESS REQUESTED 

 

   Committee Meetings at the call of Chairperson:                                                                Your Session Members:                                                                             
Christian Education, Building & Grounds                                     Class of 2011: Jerry Bowers, John Rippy, Debra Eckert 
Evangelism & Mission Education Outreach                                  Class of 2012: Larry Gardner, Steve Allemore, Mike Bryan 

A reminder to committee chairpersons:                                          Class of 2013: Louise Russell, Karen Miles, Sherry Windrow 

Please call all members listed on your committee to let  
them know the date and time of your meeting                                         The pastor’s office has new curtains made and installed by Kim Hardison &                            
                                                                                                                     Louise Russell. Thank you ladies!!!!                                    
 Jenkins staff: Pastor Jonathan Watson                                             
  Youth Pastor Patrick Wilkerson                                            
  Minister of Music Sveta Yatsky                                           Things to pray about: Church Finances, Yatsky family, youth mission trip     

Secretary Teresa Francescon                                                                                        Session Meeting:                                                                                                    
MDO Director Tracy Boucher                                                                            Sunday, August 14, at 6:00 P.M.   
Asst. Treasurer Diane Riggs 

 

Attendance for July 

3 10 17 24   

 Sunday School 41 74 74 58   

Worship   9:00 
               11:30                                                          
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Total Offerings  for July  (Needed Each Week:  $5,595.00) 
3 10 17 24  

$ 3,433.00 $ 5,243.00 $ 3,584.55 $3,287.50  

                                          

https://www.cmd2pdf.com

